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01 June 2023  

 

 MEMORANDUM NO. 19 

Series of 2023 

 

TO:   All Vice Chancellors, Deans, Directors and Unit Heads 

 

 SUBJECT:  Deadline for submission of Project Procurement Management  

   Plan (PPMP) in preparation for FY 2024 Indicative Annual  

              Procurement Plan (Indicative APP) of Non-CSE Items (Non- 

              Common-Use) consistent with the FY 2024 NEP 

 

In preparation for the conduct of Early Procurement activities for the year 2024, 

please be guided by the following: 

 

1.  End-users whose fund codes are under General Fund (GF) and Revolving 

Fund (RF) must prepare their respective CY 2024 (1st – 4th Quarter) PPMPs 

(Non-Common Use Items / Non-Catalog Request) completely.  
 

2. End-users must create directly their itemized PPMP thru University 

Information System (UIS) at https://uis.up.edu.ph iProcurement PPMP 

Requester, UPLB until 30 June 2023 (Friday). Kindly refer to Annex A for the 

guide in categorization.  
 

End-user must follow the BMO-prescribed naming convention.  PPMP Year, Item 

Category, Fund Source, Fund Code, Unit/College e.g. PPMP 2024_Non-Common_GF 

2200001_DO-CFNR 

 

3. The Indicative APP will be posted on the BAC website. 

  

For strict compliance.     

 

      

 ROLANDO T. BELLO 

       Vice Chancellor 

https://uis.up.edu.ph/













